Johnson, Jori

From: Justin Gregory <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 4:31 PM

To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Midas Gold

DEAR MS JACKSON,

| am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many reasons why | am excited
for Midas Gold's project to come to life and | hope through my comments you will understand why.

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans to hire hundreds of
Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more skilled workforce in Idaho. We applaud
Midas Gold's commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable training that may not otherwise be available. This
commitment by the company will help benefit Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future.

| urge you to accept Midas Gold's plan as outlined under alternative two. The U.S. Forest Service has provided the public
with helpful virtual tools and materials to submit meaningful comments on the project within the allotted timeframe. It
is time to move this project forward.

Thanks for your Consideration,

Name: Justin Gregory
Email: gregsjt@hotmail.com
City: Blackfoot

State: ID



